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RECEIVED-DQCKETI ' ' ^ <§C)luinbia,Gas 
2111 AUG 10 AH 8=52 of OhlO 

P U C O A NiSourcB Company 

August 9, 2010 

Attention: Jon Pawley 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St. 6̂ ^ Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: South Ave., Toledo, Ohio (J0# 09-0114438-00) 
10-0542-GA-BNR 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
SOUTH AVE-TOLEDO 

CASE NUMBER 10-0542-GA-BNR 

Dear Jon: 

Pending approval by the board, please accept this letter as Columbia 
Gas of Ohio's written notice of intent to begin construction of the 
above referenced project on S. Detroit in Toledo. We anticipate our 
contractor, InfraSource, to begin construction the week of August 16, 
2010. 

Please contact me by cell at 419-957-4746 if you have any questions 
or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

{/jJumLB^V. Of^ctUiJ 

Thomas W. Jadlos 
Field Engineer 1 
Office: 419-539-6065 
Mobile: 419-957-4746 
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